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Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 
 
Celebrate reading at our Book Fair! 
 
The Book Fair will be arriving in school soon, with hundreds of new children’s books 
to browse and buy.  
 
WHEN:  Tuesday 16th November – Monday 22nd November 
Before school: 8:20- 8:50     After school 2:50- 3:20 
WHERE: In the main school hall  
(please arrive and leave by the playground hall doors NOT main reception) 
 
There are over 200 titles for you and your child to choose from, and with prices 
starting from only £2.99, there’s sure to be a book for everyone.  Please see the 
invitation flyer to see a selection of the books that will be on offer. 
 
PAYMENTS: All payments for books will be made via debit or credit card on the 
Travelling Book Fair website. NO CASH PAYMENTS SORRY. Staff will be 
available to support use of the payment system at the fair. 
 
If you can’t make it to our Book Fair, books shown in the invitation flier can still be 
bought via the website : Parent payments - Travelling Book Fairs (scholastic.co.uk)  
A great way to ensure your child doesn’t miss out.  
Don’t forget that every book you buy can help to get FREE BOOKS for our class 
bookshelves and school library!  
 
Yours sincerely,  
  
Beth Pollard 
Book Fair Organiser 

 

https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay/1187495/books

